
 
 
 
 
Dear parent/carer, 
 

WEST LOTHIAN FOODBANK COLLECTION 
 
In the past, our school community has been very generous in its support of the work 
of the West Lothian Foodbank. We would like to help again this year but we do 
recognise that circumstances can be very different.  
 
If you are willing and able to contribute, the Foodbank have suggested the following 
items:  
 
Nursery – Tinned Potatoes  
P1 – Stock Cubes  
P2 – Tinned Custard or Custard Powder 
P3 – Tinned Cold Meat  
P4 – Tinned Fruit  
P5 – UHT Milk  
P6 – Curry Sauce (jar)  
P7 – Juice (1L and 1.5L) 
 
If you are able to contribute, please bring items into the nursery or school between 
Tuesday 22nd and Thursday 24th October.  
 
Thank you in advance for your support. 

Kind regards, 

 

Sarah Stark 

Depute Head Teacher 


